St. Bartholomew's CE Primary LEVISLE WHITWORTH

Considerate, Co-operative, Confident

Thursday 30th September 2021 Hallfold, Hall Street, Whitworth OL12 8TL –Tel 01706 344631

It's Harvest time and our collection of food at the office is already growing well. Thank you for all your contributions so far. Please continue to bring your tins and jars and pasta, etc to the office over the next two weeks and we will take it down to the foodbank for those in the Rossendale valley in need. It's great to see what a kind and caring community we are at St. Bartholomews! Thank You, Mr. Crabtree



03

OUR GOOD WORK STARS OF THE WEEK



- Y1 Harrison Dyer
- Y2 Leo Whitworth
- Y3 Darcie Berryman
- Y4 Theo Baron
- Y5 Bradley Lyons
- Y6 Nieve Bonner



Football

Our Yr 5 and 6 pupils had a great time developing their football skills and competing in a valley schools competition this week.





It was held at the Leadership Academy and involved a number of primary schools and some Yr7 teams from high schools. Although not placed in the top three, Miss Westerman said we performed extremely well. All our pupils showed great determination and their behaviour was a credit to the school - so well done to the whole team!

Attendance Superstars

Last week's best attendance is

Year 2

with 98.9% - BRILLIANT!

Keep up the good work and remember to try and help your class by being in every day!



HARVEST FOODBANK COLLECTION



Our Harvest Collection this year will be for the Rossendale RAFT Foodbank so please give generously.

They need: Tinned fruit, coffee, shampoo, long life milk, cereal, cupasoup, milk puddings, tinned meat such as ham or corned beef, pasta sauce, sanitary towels, baby wipes, dog & cat food – Thank You

Breakfast

Breakfast is the most important meal of the day and gives children energy to grow and develop both their bodies and brains!

Please make sure your child is given a good breakfast before they come to school so that they are ready for a day full of activities and learning!

(if you need help or advice about this please contact school and we can help)

Thank You!

NO PHONES PLEASE

Don't forget phones should NOT be used on school grounds.

Thank You

Breakfast Club

(open register)

Operates daily for pupils: From 7:30am - £2.50 From 8:00am - £2.00

A Different Way of Giving!



We have seen a very different way of giving this week as Lily has donated her hair and raised money to the Little Princess charity who provide wigs for children undergoing cancer treatments.



You can still contribute at: http://Justgiving.com/fundraising/lily-taylor4